Dear Bill:

Thank you for your memorandum of December 8th. Your statement of our understanding is correct that for the balance of the fall semester the money previously allocated for student counselors, Don Mizell and Aundrea White will be placed in a special account to be used for SASS activities, with authorization to draw on it in the name of Ava Harris, the treasurer of SASS: I would like to have a conference with you and with the SASS Steering Committee towards the end of January to review how this procedure has worked, and to make plans for the spring. In the meantime, may I thank you and the SASS members for constructive and creative resolution of a difficult problem.

With all best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Robert D. Cross, President

William P. Cline Swarthmore College

cc: Robert Barr
Lewis Cook
Edward Cratsley
Caroline Shero
Gilmore Stott
Deborah Townsend
SASS (c/8. Phyllis Carruth)

SWARTHMORE COLLEGE SWARTHMORE, PENNSYLVANIA OFFICE OF THE DEANS

December 8, 1969

Memorandum

To: Robert Cross

Re: Student Counselors

It was agreed at our meeting on Thursday morning, December 4 that the money paid to the student counselors, Don Mizell and Aundrea White, be placed in a special account for SASS. This money (\$200./month) is for counseling services rendered by the SASS organization (individually and collectively.) The effective date of this change was 11/14/69. I have conferred with the SASS steering committee about this matter, and the members are amenable to this solution. This money will be used for SASS activities, and all withdrawals will be made by Ava Harris, SASS treasurer.

William P. Cline
William P. Cline

Counselor

cc: Gilmore Stott
Edward Cratsley
Robert Barr
Deborah Townsend
Lewis Cook
Caroline Shero
SASS (c/o Phyllis Carruth)